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Notice 
Entrance Examination in MSW Programme 

 

 

  It is notified for information of all the candidates who have appeared in the 

Entrance Examination for Master in Social Work (MSW) held on March 19, 2013 that the 

said examination has been cancelled, because the complaints submitted by the candidates 

against Question Paper have been found genuine.  

  Consequent upon the above a fresh Entrance Examination for MSW programme 

is scheduled to be held on April 1, 2013 (Monday) at 1.00 p.m.  All the applicant 

candidates have to appear in the said examination for seeking admission to the MSW 

programme.  

  The examination shall be conducted in the previously constituted Examination 

Centres on the University Campus. The candidates can be admitted to the examination on 

the basis of  the Admit Cards already obtained by them or they can download fresh Admit 

Card from the University website. 
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